Bristol Grand Prix: Important information
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E|Tab|e Tennis England has received a very large entry for the Bristol Grand Prix on November 15 and 16.
Therefore, there is a chance the event will be over-subscribed.

Any entries received on or after October 28 may not be accepted and anyone whose entry falls into that time
frame will be contacted as soon as possible.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.
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